George Mills
Regional Director New Brunswick - Prince Edward Island - Nominee

| am a resident of Kensington PEI and have been involved in agility since 2008 and first started playing
the game of agility at trials in 2009. For the first few years | ran my friend Jim Bartley’s border collies,
Ready and Pande. In 2011 | got matched up with my own border collie pup, Chic, and a year ago my
second girl, Gracie arrived home. | retired from the work world in 2017, a move which proved to be
temporary as | responded to a call back in 2018 and my current work status is off and on. | expect the
transition to retirement to become permanent in the next year or two.

My vision of the director’s role is mainly to encourage participation in agility and to become a liaison
between the AAC executive and AAC participants in the NB-PEI region. | am acquainted with many of the
agility players here and am accessible through e-mail, Facebook or in person at trials or seminars. From
the opposite perspective, we have a group of knowledgeable and interested people including our
retiring director, people who run local trials and Regionals, and a good group of participants both new
and experienced, to draw upon for input if required. We want to ensure equipment that is safe for our
dogs and course design that is fun for the players and considers the safety of the ever faster dogs in our
sport.

Agility is evolving and we would like it to be better in every way possible.
Thank you,

George



